
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are deeply concerned about the number of sQuid accounts that are going into a 
deficit. sQuid accounts should always be in credit to allow payments to be taken when 
children have a school meal or tuck. 

Please be advised that those accounts that are in arrears must be cleared as soon as 
possible. If these accounts are not cleared by the end of the school year, we may be 
forced to take legal action.  

As from September 2017, once an account had gone into arrears we may make the 
decision not to allow your child to have a school meal or tuck until the account has 
been cleared. 

If you have any queries regarding your sQuid account, these can usually be sorted by 
using the ‘Contact Us’ link on the sQuid website. Otherwise, please see Mrs Hughes in 
the school office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs C Smith 
Head of School 


